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Friday, 21st March 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We have enjoyed an afternoon of comedy today, in support of Comic Relief! Thank you to our older children for 

entertaining the younger ones with an amusing sketch and lots of jokes. Many of the children wore accessories in 

support of the charity, so I have no doubt that money has been raised from our school community. Thank you for 

your support. 

 

Staff are looking forward to welcoming you to Parents’/Carers’ Evenings next Tuesday and Wednesday. Please be 

aware that entrance to and exit from the school will be via the Burden Road entrance only. You will be able to 

enter the building through the main doors near to the office. Staff will not be opening their external classroom 

doors. Your children’s teachers will be pleased to share their super work and progress reports with you. 

 

As always, I have been very impressed by the number of children completing independent study this week. We 

were able to present many Swinemoor Winners with special shirts in assembly this morning. Congratulations to 

them all.  

 

As part of our PSHE curriculum, our local PCSO will be visiting pupils from Y5/6 next week to remind them of 

the need to take great care when communicating using mobile phones. Unfortunately, children send unkind 

messages and such like to each other from time to time. This can be very upsetting. PCSO Coneyworth will be 

helping the children to understand this. I am sure that all of our parents and carers do their best to ensure that the 

children are using their devices appropriately, and I would urge you to continue to do this. Thank you for your 

support and understanding. 

 

I do hope that you all enjoy the first weekend of spring with your families. I look forward to seeing the children 

again on Monday at 8.50am, looking smart as always in their uniforms and black shoes. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr. L. A. Myers 

Head Teacher 

 

 


